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Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Northern Utilities, Inc.
Petition for RSA 371:17 Water Crossing License
Docket No. DG 14-241

Dear Director Howland:

Enclosed please find a letter from the Strafford County Commissioners in
support of the above-referenced matter.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions. Thank you for your
attention.

Sinc- ely,

/ /
•1

Gary Epler
Attorney for Northern Utilities, Inc.

Enclosure

cc: Randy Knepper, Director of Safety
Susan Chamberlin, Consumer Advocate

Gary Epler 6 Liberty Lane West
Chief Regulatory Counsel Hampton, NH 03842
epler@unitil.com
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